Samuel Albert
Greenbush
LD 1109

Dear Judiciary Committee,

I am writing to you today to express my opposition to LD 1109. This bill does nothing
to stop criminals from committing violent crimes but will instead turn law-abiding
citizens into criminals for having standard capacity magazines. Criminals who
commit violent crimes have already decided to break the law, and they will not stop
due to a magazine capacity restriction. Most modern handguns are designed around
magazines that have more than 10 rounds. LD 1109 will make those who own these
common use firearms in violation of the law. This is a blatant disregard for Maine
citizens second amendment rights. Mainers rely on these common use firearms and
magazines, because law enforcement may be many miles away when a threat to
ourselves or our families arises. LD 1109 attempts to legislate evil and instead strips
away the rights of myself and fellow Mainers.

Samuel Albert
Greenbush, ME



